
Metropolitan Edison Company
Post Office Box 480-

e
Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057
717 944-4041

Writer's Direct Dial Number

February 25, 1980
TLL 089

Mr. Paul Leech
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Environmental Projects -

Branch 2
Mail Stop P-522
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Leech:

In your letter dated February 14, 1980, you requested a breakdown of costs
associated with certain activities related to TMI-II containment
recommissioning. Further, you requested that this cost breakdown be related
to the activities shown in the Sumary Technical Plan of December 12, 1979.

The activities indicated on the enclosure to your letter, and the costs
associated with these activities, are presented to indicate a preliminary
assessment of these costs only. Insofar as a breakdown of these costs-
that breakdown exists. However, because of its preliminary nature, we do not
consider these cost estimates to be precise. Currently, a refined cost
es:1 mate (including the breakdown of the costs) is being prepared and will
be available on or about July 1,1980. It will be provided to you at that
time.
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L.h.Lehman,Jr. V

Licensing Engineer
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cc: J. R. Thorpe /E. G. Wallace
E. D. Fuller
L. W. Harding
R. Ryder-Bechtel
J. T. Collins
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